F No. 30-19/2017/Acad/PGIMER
Government of India
PGIMER, Dr RML Hospital

Dated the 28" May, 2018

Walk-in-Interview
Corrigendum

Due to some administrative reasons, the Walk-in-Interview scheduled to be held
on 30™ May, 2018 for the posts of Associate Professor, Assistant Professor and Clinical
Psychologist in the Department of Clinical Psychology and for the posts of Associate
Professor, Assistant Professor and Psychiatry Social Worker in the Department of
Psychiatry Social Work will now be held on 04.06.2018. The time and the venue will

remain unchanged. The inconvenience caused is regretted. g
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